
Onondaga County Sheriff’s Office News 

Eugene J. Conway 
Sheriff  

 

For Release:  Immediate   06-25-21 
 

Contact: Sergeant Jon Seeber  (315) 435-3033   DR#21358271 
 

 

407 South State Street      Syracuse, NY 13202  

 

 

          Deputies Investigate Serious Motorcycle Crash 
 

 

Town of Salina, New York – The Onondaga County Sheriff’s Office is currently investigating a serious 

motorcycle crash that occurred early this morning on Old Liverpool Road in the Town of Salina.   

        

This morning at approximately 12:21 A.M., sheriff’s deputies along with rescue personnel responded to the 100 

block of Old Liverpool Road near the intersection of Buckley Road for a serious crash involving a motorcycle. 

Deputies investigating the crash report that an adult male operator was traveling eastbound on Old Liverpool  

Road when he lost control of the motorcycle. Witnesses reported that the motorcyclist was traveling at a high 

rate of speed prior to the crash. 

 

The motorcyclist was transported to Upstate University Hospital with life threatening injuries. 

 

Members of the Sheriff’s Office Accident Investigation Team continue investigate the crash. 
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